
Thank you for doing your part!

Stay at home except 
for essential needs

The state of Colorado has ordered 
everybody to stay home to help stop the 

spread of COVID-19. 

To stay up to date, visit AuroraGov.org/COVID19

WHAT DOES “STAY AT HOME” 
MEAN?
Stay in your home and leave only for 
essential activities. If you need to be out 
for an essential reason, practice social 
distancing. 

CAN I LEAVE MY HOUSE? 
Yes, for these reasons only:
•	 Getting basic supplies, such as groceries, 

food for your pet or gas 
•	 Picking up medicine or receiving medical 

care
•	 Caring for a relative or friend
•	 Going to work for an essential job 
•	 Going outside for physical activity or to 

get fresh air—as long as you stay at least 
6 feet away from people who do not live 
in your household  

WHAT’S OPEN? 
•	 Groceries, food banks
•	 Restaurants for take out, delivery and 

drive-thru only
•	 Gas stations 
•	 Pharmacies 
•	 Banks, credit unions and other financial 

institutions
•	 Other essential businesses 

WHAT’S CLOSED?
•	 In-person public or private gatherings of 

any kind with people who live outside of 
your residence

•	 Traveling, except to get essential services 
or medical care

•	 Hair and nail salons
•	 Tattoo shops
•	 Gyms and recreation centers
•	 Playgrounds

HOW LONG WILL THIS ORDER LAST?
The order is currently dated through 
April 11. However, this is subject to change 
as the situation evolves.

For details on Colorado’s public 
health order, call 211 or go to 
COVID19.Colorado.gov.


